

Fwd: Restaurant Beer and Wine License Application

1 message

Brian Lauzon slauzon@natickpolice.com
To: Donna Donovan slauzon@natickpolice.com

Mon, Jun 10, 2019 at 1:09 PM

FYI

----- Forwarded message ------

From: Brian Lauzon lauzon@natickpolice.com

Date: Mon, Jun 10, 2019 at 1:08 PM

Subject: Restaurant Beer and Wine License Application

To: <laura@brokkandeitri.com>

Laura,

Mr. Jennet asked that I reach out to you regarding your application as it was unclear what its status would be for tonight's meeting. Below was my last response to Rick:

"Rick,

As a community and Department we are always trying to accommodate our businesses and truly want them to be successful. The bottom line is that the license they are requesting is a restaurant beer/wine license. That implies that a meal will be available. From what has been presented I do not see that minimum standard as being met. I have concerns regarding the precedent that we may be setting here that will open us up to other requests. As far as the opening I am not understanding of why the business cannot open without a beer/wine license?

Respectfully,

Brian"

I think, and will not speak for the Board, that we are all looking for the proposal to meet something that we can all agree meets a minimum standard for a restaurant license and would like to see you come back with a proposal indicating such. I am hoping maybe the Board can offer additional guidance at tonight's meeting.

Respectfully,

Lt. Brian G. Lauzon